
The school year is rolling along quickly and the 1st 9-weeks is almost 

over.  We are looking forward to seeing you at conferences.  If you 

have a question or concern before then, please contact us!

In the News

Book Fair!
The Book Fair will take place on Monday, October 24 & 

Tuesday, October 25: 4 PM – 8:30 PM during Parent-

Teacher Conferences. Students will also be allowed to shop 

during their Specials time on Wednesday, October 26.

PLEASE HELP SUPPORT OUR LIBRARY!

Social Contract!

• Respect

• 100% effort

• Responsible

• Be Kind

• Be Honest

• No put downs

• Whole body listening

• sportsmanship

• Helpful

Contact US!
Email: tsacquitne@usd261.com

nadamson@usd261.com

srussell@usd261.com

School Phone Number: (316)554-2350

You can also write a note in your child’s agenda! 

Upcoming Dates!

October 7- Campus Homecoming

October 17-19- Sucker Sales

October 21- end of 1st 0 weeks

October 21- no school

October 24-25- Parent/Teacher 

conferences

October 27-28- No school
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